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1. The Lausanne Global Analysis published several articles written by member of the executive team on:  

 “De we care about Corruption? – How Integrity can Tame the Beast of Bribes and   

 Extortion” 

 “A Summons to a Global Integrity Movement” 

 “Choosing to be Salt & Light” 

The Vista Journal of the Redcliffe College, UK, published an article: 

 “No Discrepancy between Talk and Walk: Integrity and Anti-Corruption are Foundation  for    

   Character” 

Several articles made a direct reference to The Cape Town Commitment, section IIE Calling the 

Church of Christ back to humility, integrity and simplicity 

 

2. Our executive team organized a conference on Integrity and Anti- Corruption in the Philippines 

(2013), in Hong Kong (2014), in Korea (2018) and in the Philippines (2019). Some of the conferences 

were attended by several hundred individuals.  

 

3. Members of the executive team organized and or participated in specific integrity workshops in 

Switzerland, Ukraine, India, Philippines, Honduras, Indonesia, and South Africa. 

 

4. Members of our network reached out to cooperate with several similar organizations like Faith and 

Public Integrity Network, The MICAH Challenge International, Transparency International, Project 

Nehemiah. 

 

5. Leadership of our network is presently re-writing our Vision, Mission, Strategies and Imprint 

documents. It will be discussed at our the next Zoom meeting of the executive team in October 2020 

and will be finalized in our next face to face team meeting in Sophia Bulgaria, in May 2021.  

 

6. The executive team has now approved special committees: one for financial issues including 

fundraising, one for communication, information and publication and one for program activities 

including future public conferences and workshops.  

 

7. Every effort is being made to enlarge in the future the executive team with younger members 

including women. Already several new members have been added in 2020. There is a direct contact 

with a Lausanne Young Leaders (YLGen) to nominate additional members of the executive team.  
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